
                                                                                                                                            

 

Aquarion Water Company and Eversource Energy 
 
The Town of Wilton and State of Connecticut will be extending the work hours on New Canaan Road for 

the remainder of July and August.  The new work hours will be 7:45am to 4:45pm.  The work hours will 

revert back to 8:30 am to 4:00 pm once school is in  session.  All other requirements will remain in effect 

during this time.  The work time extension is intended to increase work productivity during the summer 

when there is the least amount of vehicular traffic.   Please visit Aquarion’s website at 

www.aquarionwater.com/projects for all other details. 
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Working to Serve You Better: 
Aquarion Water and Eversource are committed to being good neighbors while we are in your neighborhood. If 
you have any questions or need any additional information, please contact the Aquarion Water project 
representative Peter Fazekas at 203-913-9572 or the Eversource project representative Ken Zembrzuski at 860-
665-34 

 

http://www.aquarionwater.com/projects

